Chris O'Brien
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From: Cynthia Davis <cyn77dav@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 12:49 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Bill H5529 Support

Hello,

| support H5529 to increase income eligibility for the Medicare Savings Program from $1,781 to $2,445. This
savings plan would allow seniors to not have to choose between heat and food.

Thanks,
Cynthia D. Davis



